
Kuna Chamber of Commerce
333 N Ave C Suite 1A ▪ P.O. Box 123 • Kuna, ID 83634

Phone: (208) 921-5619
Email: info@kunachamber.com

www.kunachamber.org

To our valued members,

As we move into 2023 we would like to ensure we are evaluating our membership levels to ensure that you are
receiving the most out of your membership. Below are some of the opportunities that your membership can provide.
We have restructured our membership levels to be able to offer you more.

• Monthly membership meetings – Every month, we bring you a program with value for your business, from an
interactive marketing workshop to business coaching.

• Networking opportunities – As a member, you are provided with opportunities to network with other
businesses at our monthly luncheons, ribbon cuttings as well as at after-hour events and coffee and conversations.
We invite you to be a part of our events and meetings, chamber board members are always looking for extra help to
engage with the public and other businesses in the community, we are a team!

• Bulk Mail Permit – As a member, you have access to the Bulk Mail Permit on file at the Kuna Post Office. Use
it whenever you have a mailing of 200+ pieces and save 16¢ per piece! If you were to purchase your own permit, it
would cost you $370 the first year and $185 each year thereafter. Use it once and your membership pays for itself!

• Community  Events– Get out and meet the community face to face. These events are heavily attended by the
community and are held during every season. As a member you will be offered member only pricing for these
events.

• Welcome Packets – I’m excited to announce that we have resumed distribution of our Welcome Packets to new
residents in Kuna. As a member, you can include promotional items from your business AT NO CHARGE. Just drop
your items at the Chamber office during regular business hours. Also included in these packets will be a detailed
map of Kuna with our members listed with their location.

• Membership Directory – As a member, you are included in our printed directory (distributed to all members as
well as in the welcome packets) as well as online. We make it easy for folks in the community to do business with
you.

• Job listings – your membership allows you the opportunity to list your job opening on our website. Many people
will use Chamber websites to find out information not only about the town but businesses that may be hiring.

• Professionally staffed office – Your membership dues allow us to employ a part-time professional employee to
staff the Chamber office and provide information about Kuna as well as referrals to your business.

• Social Media –  In a world that runs on social media we are ready to share your events and specials you may be
having. In addition, we will be doing weekly shoutouts where we showcase your business to ensure the public
knows who you are and what you have to offer.

Please visit KunaChamber.org to pay your membership and see what opportunities each level of membership
receives.

We look forward to counting you among our members in 2023 and helping you build your business in our great
community. Thank you for making Kuna a great place to Live – Work – Thrive!

Best regards,

Sara Goodpasture
Executive Director
Kuna Chamber of Commerce
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